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PRESS RELEASE 
Friday 1st June 2018

Discovering the Stour at Vauxhall

On Wednesday 30th May, local residents joined Our Stour Officer Lauren Baker to discover the creatures that live in the River Stour at Vauxhall Field. Despite heavy rain the day before causing high water levels, many river invertebrates were found in the river and clinging onto vegetation on the riverbank including damselfly nymphs, freshwater shrimps and mayfly nymphs. The children had the opportunity to identify their finds and look at them in further detail using magnifying glasses before heading back to the AquaLab vehicle to see photos of other animals which are also found in the River Stour. Our Stour Officer, Lauren Baker said “this was a fantastic opportunity for children to learn more about the variety of wildlife that calls the River Stour home and it was made even more special as it took place on their doorstep. We hope to return again in the summer holidays to hold another event and compare our river findings!”. AquaLab focuses on educational sessions based on the River Stour for schools and groups and is one of six projects which makes up the Heritage Lottery Funded Our Stour project. For more information please visit Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership’s website  www.kentishstour.org.uk or phone 03000 410 900.

Notes to editors

About the KSCP

The Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership is working to conserve, enhance and promote the countryside and urban green space of the Stour Valley. The Partnership works closely with local communities and landowners to promote both landscape and nature conservation and develop opportunities for interpretation, education, community development and countryside access. It operates as a working partnership of sponsoring organisations, Partnership staff and local people. We work with landowners, community groups and site managers to conserve and enable access to a large number of wildlife sites and green spaces. Our activities are funded by a partnership of local authorities, including Kent County Council who administer the Partnership. Website: www.kentishstour.org.uk
About the Heritage Lottery Fund

Thanks to National Lottery players, we invest money to help people across the UK explore, enjoy and protect the heritage they care about - from the archaeology under our feet to the historic parks and buildings we love, from precious memories and collections to rare wildlife. www.hlf.org.uk.  Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram and use #HLFsupported.
For further information, images and interviews, please contact 
Jon Shelton, Partnership Manager

At Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership

07740 185224
03000 410900
Jon.shelton@kent.gov.uk
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